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i International Af., 09:43 29/3/01 +07, Re: arrival on 31 March

Status: U
Return-Path: <inter-a@mju.ac.th>
Received: from mail. mju.ac.th ([202.28.38.20]) by ccs.sut.ac.th
(Netscape Messaging Server 3.62) with ESMTP id 283
for <cenintaf@ccs.sut.ac.th>; Thu, 29 Mar 2001 09:43:55 +0700
Received: from localhost (inter-a@localhost)
by mail.mju.ac.th (8.9.3/8.9.1) with ESMTP id JAA07948
for <cenintafi@ccs.sut.ac.th>; Thu, 29 Mar 2001 09:43:33 +0700
Date: Thu, 29 Mar 2001 09:43:32 +0700 (ICT)
From: "International Af." <inter-a@mju.ac.th>
To: cenintafi@ccs.sut.ac.th
Subject: Re: arrival on 31 March
Message-ID: <Pine.LNX.4.10.10103290935270.7775-100000@mail. mju.ac.th>
MIME-Version: 1.0
Content-Type: TEXT/PLAIN, charset=US-ASCII

Dear Dr Umaly,

Assoc. Prof. Nipon Jayamangkala will arrive in Chiang Mai on 31 March at
9:00 hrs via flight TG 102.

You can meet him at the airport if you can join him in the same flight.

And also confirm with him about the topic on Financing Agricultural
Universities.

Sincerely yours,
International Affairs Section
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i inter-a@mju.ac.th, 14:18 29/3/01, EARTH MEETING

To: inter-a@mju.ac.th

From: Center for International Affairs <cenintafi@ccs.sut.ac.th>
Subject: EARTH MEETING

Ce:

Bee:

X-Attachments:

DR. NIPON
MAEJO UNIVERSITY

Dear Dr. Nipon,
Meg has sent me an email regarding one or two things. Kindly confirm.

Spearker for Financing of Agriculture Universities: During our last meeting you suggested that one of
the Vice Presidents of Magjo can serve as speaker. Have you confirmed with him? Kindly let me
know the status as it is the only topic with no confirmed speaker.

Regarding your request for a number of participants from Magjo. I am afraid the number of official
participants will have to be limited may be to the first four in the list plus the speakers. However, they
can participate as observers during the seminar but perhaps not during the group discussions which
will be limited in number. Needless to say, they can participate in the socials.

Regarding the need for a PAL compatible video which one of the participants would like to present.
Will this be possible?

I know you will arrive also Saturday night from Australia. Take a good rest and we can meet at Chang
Inn Hotel the morning of the following day at say 10:00 so I can transfer to Maejo and we can attend
to the final preparations.

Wendy said she has made the telegraphic transfer of the money. I hope your staff have received it last
Friday.

Looking forward to our meeting.
With best regards.

’%‘f} D ONE '
Sincerely, :
Prof.Dr.Ruben C.Umaly
Director, CIA 29 MAR 2001

Vot folos
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 International Af., 14:37 27/3/01 +07, Arrivals R P~ 74|

Status: U
Return-Path: <inter-ai@mju.ac.th>
Received: from mail.mju.ac.th ([202.28.38.20]) by ces.sut.ac.th
(Netscape Messaging Server 3.62) with ESMTP id 277
for <cenintafi@ccs.sut.ac.th>; Tue, 27 Mar 2001 14:38:05 +0700
Received: from localhost (inter-a@localhost)
by mail.mju.ac.th (8.9.3/8.9.1) with ESMTP id OAA01902
for <cenintaf@ccs.sut.ac.th>; Tue, 27 Mar 2001 14:37:43 +0700
Date: Tue, 27 Mar 2001 14:37:41 +0700 (ICT)
From: "International Af." <inter-a@mju.ac.th>
To: cenintafi@ccs.sut.ac.th
Subject: Arrivals
Message-ID: <Pine.]1.NX.4.10.10103271435100.1885-100000@@ mail.mju.ac.th>
MIME-Version: 1.0
Content-Type: TEXT/PLAIN; charset=US-ASCII

Dear Dr.Umaly,

Please send us information on the arrivals of the Following:
1. Viriya Limpinantana
2. Tran Van Minh

Thank you.

International Affairs Section
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' inter-a @mju.ac.th, 16:23 30/4/01, No Subject

To: inter-a @mju.ac.th

From: Center for International Affairs <cenintaf@ccs.sut.ac.th>
Subject:

Ce:

Bee:

X-Attachments:

DR. NIPPON
MAEJO UNIVERSITY

EMAIL :
Dear Dr. Nippon,
Greetings from SUT !!

I just got back today from a one-week visit to China to partly supervise the field research of my
Chinese Ph.D. student from Guizhou University. During my visit the Director for International Affairs
has expressed the desire and plan of their President and Vice President to visit Chiang Mai possibly
for three days (two nights) to see Chiang Mai as well as to visit Maejo University and Chiang Mai
University. They have a good Agricultural Institute as part of the University. The planned visit will be
around the 25 to 28 of July. They will be staying at a hotel at their own expense, but I would be most
grateful if you could provide some hospitality in the form of transportation during the visit to your
University, provide a briefing of your programs, tour the campus and discuss possible cooperation.

I shall be most gratefull for whatever kind assistance you may extend them regarding this matter.

I may visit your University again, by the third week of May or the last week to discuss possible items
to be presented in the Oslo Meeting of EARTH Advisory committee and to do some preliminary
planning for next year’s event. I will also appreciate getting an edited version of the tape (only about
10 minutes) to present to the other EARTH committees of our activities.

Looking forward to our next meeting and once again, thank you for all the assistance you gave that
made possible the establishment of EARTH Asia in Thailand.

With best regards.
Sincerely,

Prof. Dr. Ruben C. Umaly

Director, Center for International Affair B ""'r'{_\ N_.,irm
30 MAR, LU¥
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' inter-a@mju.ac.th, 10:14 10/4/01, EARTH ASIA MEETING

To: inter-a@mju.ac.th

From: Center for International Affairs <cenintafi@ccs.sut.ac.th>
Subject: EARTH ASIA MEETING

Ce:

Bee:

X-Attachments:

DR.NIPPON
MAEJO

Dear Nippon,
Greeting from SUT and EARTH ASIA

Once again thank you very much for all your kind assistance, cooperation and support to EARTH
ASIA PROJECT and for the very successful arrangements for the meeting. Meg and Jim were more
than satisfied. They were not expecting all the nice things that your group prepared. That is why I had
less difficulty convincing them that the EARTH ASIA should be in Thailand. It will be a bigger
meeting, but I hope it will bring more recognition to Thailand specially to Magjo University.

I will be traveling a lot during the remaining weeks of April. I will be in Kuala Lumpur and Indoesia
during this week and perhaps will be in China afterwards. I hope to be in Manila and Vietnam in early
May and so perhaps, I will not have the chance to revisit Magjo till later May.

The next planning meeting of the Board will be in June in Oslo together with the Africa Board. In this
connection, we will be needing a report of the activities in Magjo. In this connection, I will be most
grateful if you could kindly request that a shorter version of the VDO vou made be prepared by vour
communication group. Perhaps a version of 8 to 10 minutes would be great. Kindly let me know the
cost approximation so that we could report to EARTH.

I also hope to be able to work with you regarding the details of the activities in Pampanga in
collaboration with CLSU (Rudy).

Kindly extend my sincerest gratitude and appreciation to all the staff who helped specially Tessie,
Appichai, Ratchana etc.

With best regards.
Sincerely

Prof.Dr.Ruben C.Umaly
Director, CIA
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